[image: C:\Users\KFlynn\Documents\3.png][bookmark: _GoBack]This week we have been reading Supertato. We then found, and wrote, our very own secret messages. The children have been exploring the classroom looking for these messages, telling us what superpowers it has given them and then having a go at writing their very own. It would be great if you could practise writing at home. Below are some activities for you to try

· Go with your child’s interest. If they love superheroes, maybe they could draw a picture of the Hulk and then write his name. Or make up their very own superhero, name them and write what powers they could have 
· When going shopping with your child, encourage them to write what things they would like to buy too 
· Don’t be afraid to get messy! Writing with paint, in the mud, sand etc can help your child have fun and practice their writing at the same time

· PLEASE NAME ALL ITEMS OF CLOTHING!

· Please send in your family photograph with a frame so the children can talk about the people that are special to them.

· Mrs Flynn has started her speech, language and communication lead role and works across Reception and Nursery. Mrs Walters is the teacher with Mrs Wicking in her absence. 

· If your child is self-isolating or shielding, then you will be able to access some activities to work on at home. Please go to our school website and click on the blue pop up box. This will take you to our home learning site.


Important Messages:
· Due to the change in weather, could you please send your child to school with a coat so they can comfortably play outside 

· A reminder that a donation of £5 ,per term, used for craft resources is to be given to your child’s class teacher 

· For PE can we ask that your child wears toned down, non-branded trainers please and not pumps  

· If your child would like milk and you have not yet signed up, please do so at www.coolmilk.com. It is free for all children under five 

· http://www.canigoandplaynow.com/play-school-tv---the-message-centre.html
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What does the story mean?

Stop at natural breaks in the story and
ask questions. Avoid questions with
“yes” or “no” answers.

Instead ask questions such as:

+ What do you think will happen next?

 Which character in the story did you
like the best? Why?

v What was the setting of the story?
¥ Who was telling the story?

v What was the most exciting part of
the story?

+ Retell the story in your own words.

¥ What was the funniest, saddest, or
scariest part of the story?

One way to get your child writing is

to ask him/her to help you create

lists. Here are a few lists you could,

try:

- Shopping lists

- Suggested gifts to consider
for family members for the
upcoming holiday

+ “To Do” lists

- Things to pack for a trip

+  Activities your child wants to do
during the holiday break

- Wish Lists ~ This could include
activities as well as objects.

Each of these
six  websites
provides free
tools to help
your  child
create his/her
own story
books.

Play Pictionary. You don’t need to run
our and buy the board game. Make up
your own list of words to draw. Be
sure to include a variety of words such
as words with prefixes, compound
words, verbs, adjectives, or even your
child’s current list of vocabulary words.
Write the words on strips of paper for
the game.

You will need two teams or players.
The first player selects a word and
reads it silently. Start a timer. The
player must then draw pictures of the
word to show its meaning while the
other team/player tries to guess the
word. Record the time it took to
correctly guess the word.

The next player/team takes a tum
using a different word. Again the timer
records the time. After several rounds,
the team/player with the least total
time wins the game.




